
Swimming Lessons:  
Fall Swimming Lessons has 19 kids and runs through October 21, 2023.  
 
Community Band 
Community Band starts practices Oct. 2, 2023. 
 
Adult Volleyball  
Adult Volleyball began September 5th. They had 16 participants the first night, and 13, but 
2 new players. We had 6 new participants registered online so I am hopeful that we will 
have a good year. 
 
Youth Sport Classes 
We have several classes this fall for children Multisport, flag football and basketball 
classes. We have a total of 22 kids signed up across these classes. I am hoping as we 
continue to offer them more parents will sign their kids up. I have received a lot of great 
feedback and some parents even share how good it has been for their child on my posts.  
 
These classes will run September 25 – November 3rd. We will then take a break until after 
the high school basketball session due to Marcus being a coach for the high school team. 
 
Youth Volleyball 
Youth volleyball has 5 girls signed up. I am hoping to get more. This program doesn’t start 
until the end of October so I am sure more will sign up once fall sports start winding down 
at the middle school. 
 
Advertising 
I place our annual one-page ad in the Booster Club Fall program. This year I asked people 
to come out and see us at our community day events and shared those dates. 
 
Community Day 
We were at the Lower Pottsgrove Community Day, and I would like to thank Geri for 
coming out and helping. We were pretty busy at times, so it was nice having an extra 
person to talk to families. We reached a lot of members of the community and got a few 
sign ups from it.  
 
We will also be at the Upper Pottsgrove Township Community Day at Heather Place or 
Hopewell Community Church should it rain on Saturday. I hope this one it as eventful as 
the last. 
 
I also signed up for the Booster Club Craft and Vendor Event which will be held on 
November 4th.  We did that one last year and there were a lot of people there. If you know 
anyone who sells products or has crafts let them know the Booster Club is still looking for 
vendors. 
 

Next meeting will be Tuesday, October 17, 2023 @ 7pm - Zoom  


